
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: <noreply-SDE@myorangeclerk.com>
Date: Tuesday, August 12, 2014
Subject: Customer Service Inquiry # 148351 has been resolved.
To: ida@ftajax.com

Thank you for your recent inquiry.

CUSTOMER SERVICE RESOLUTION:

Good Morning and thank you for your inquiry.

I have been informed that Dr. Johnson has already been on the listed as a premarital course provider in Orange County. She is in our system
just not showing on the clerk website and we have new say of when the site gets updated. There is nothing more that needs to be done on
your end Dr. Johnson is already on the list.

Thank you.

INITIAL CUSTOMER SERVICE INQUIRY:

Website Inquiry: Civil Division

 Original inquiry:
Name:  Ida Fish
Email Address:  ida@ftajax.com
Case Or Citation Number:
Clerk Division:  Civil Division
Comment:  I am the assistant to Dr. Tabitha Johnson, Family and Marriage Therapist and we are trying to verify that the affidavit for her to be a
registered premarital course provider in Orange County has been received. This information has been sent from our office a couple of times
and Dr. Johnson has not been added to the list of providers online. We want to include Orange County in our advertising but, we do not want
to do that until we have confirmation that Dr. Johnson is an approved provider in Orange Co. Any insight or help that you can give to help in
this process would be greatly appreciated.
Thank you,
Ida Fish
Office Administrator
Dr. Tabitha Johnson
(904) 701-2593

From:  SMTP:{ida@ftajax.com}ida@ftajax.com

**********
Opened on:  8/11/2014 2:45:00 PM

Closed on:  8/12/2014 8:53:00 AM

Thank you.

Tabitha Johnson



